
Metropolitan Edison Company
Post Office Box 480- 3 Middletown, Pennsylvania 17057
717 944-4041

Writer's Direct Dial Number

Nove=ter 20,1979
GqL 1441

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attn: Harold R. Denton, Director
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Co==ission
'a'ashington , D.C. 20555

Dear Sir:

Three Mile Island Nuclear Station, Unit 1 (TMI-1}
License No. DPR-50
Docket No. 50-289

Safety and Non-Safety Grade System Interaction

Cn October 17, 1979, a letter (GQL 129h) was sent to your office which
included a report on the subject issue. On various pages of this report,
several analyses were addressed which referred to a response that would
be included in the TMI-1 Restart Safety Analysis Report. Subsequent to
sending letter GQL 129h, we have re-evaluated the nature of these*

analyses and determined that the results can best be submitted as a
separate report. Accordingly, this report vill be sent prior to the
startup of TMI-1.

Sincerely,
.

/ ~

J,- ,,

'J. G. Herbein
'

Vice President-Nuclear Operations
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